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SPLASH PAD UPDATE

The Parks Department excited to 
announce that the splash pad 

renovation project has started! The 
new surfacing was delivered to the 

Parks building.
The new features have been installed 

and the shade structures were 
delivered to the parks building at the 

beginning of February!
The Parks and Rec team is expecting 

the project to be completed early 
March.

FIELD UPDATE
• The parks crew has treated 

for weeds on the fields. 
• Fields have been aerated and 

prepped for grass seed. 
• The concession building has 

been power washed and 
prepped to be painted. 

• Minor fence repairs were 
completed.

• The crew is currently building 
new coaches’ box outside the 
dugout areas.

• Irrigation has been repaired  
• Fields have been seeded with 

new Bermuda grass.



PARK UPDATES

  A nature area was cleared, and a Ladybird Johnson native 
wildflower seed mix was planted to create a natural wildflower 
area. An additional area has also been cleared and Bluebonnet 
seeds were spread adjacent to the wildflower nature area.

 Quotes are being obtained  to have a split rail fence installed 
around the wildflower areas. 

 The crew has been power washing areas in the park in 
preparation for upcoming renovation projects. 

Trees along the park entry drive have been trimmed /removed .

 The crew has started an updated cleaning and maintenance 
schedule for care of the parks and city buildings.


	Joshua Parks and Rec 
	Slide Number 2
	PARK UPDATES

